LEUNG SING TAK SCHOOL					
P.6 English Text Type worksheet (Article 1)					
Class: P.6	Name:	_ ()	Date:	Marks:

Candy has written an article about a film for the school newspaper. Read it carefully and choose the best answers.

The Treasure

The Treasure is an exciting film about a group of children who try to find a great treasure. Peter and Mark live in a little sea village with their family. The two brothers have always wanted to set sail for the interesting outside world.

One day, the two brothers find an old treasure map when they are playing on the beach. The map shows a great treasure on an island far away from them. They are very excited and decide to set sail for the island at once.

On their way, they meet three friends---Joe, Tina and Maggie. They go to the treasure island together. After travelling for many days, they finally arrive at the island. From the map, they know that the treasure is hidden inside a big cave. As it is already dark, they decide to search the cave for the treasure next morning.

However, Peter wakes up at midnight and finds somethings horrible happening. His brother and Maggie are taking jewels and gold out of the cave! Just as Peter is trying to stop them, the others wake up...

The treasure is full of adventure and excitement. Most of all, the surprising ending reminds me of my friends. I will not tell you the ending here. I think you should find it out yourselves.

- 1. What is The Treasure about?
 - A. A sea village and a treasure
 - B. Two brothers and a robbery
 - C. Adventure and friendship
 - D. Jewels and gold in a cave

2. Wł	at do the two brothers think about their life in the village?
Α.	It is poor.
В.	It is boring.
C.	It is exciting.
D.	It is happy.
3. Ho	w do Peter and Mark go on their journey?
Α.	On foot
В.	By horse
C.	By boat
D.	By hot-air balloon
4. Wł	o tries to steal the tresaure?
A.	Peter
В.	Mark
<i>C</i> .	Joe
D.	Tina
5. Ar the [range what happens in the film in the correct order. Write A , B , C or D in \Box .
A.	B. C. D.